
 1 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE NOVEMBER 2021 

The Buzz from Bobbi Jo  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

954-421-4700 

 

 

 

*Margaret  Balzer 11/03  *Barbara Moriarty 11/03  *Amie Kay Tanner 11/04    

*Grace Ann Puente 11/16  *Paula O’Brien 11/24  * Brenda Cobb 11/25  

*Joan Lojpersberger 11/25  *Janice Zukerman 11/25 * Claire Riccardi 11/26  

Did you ever stop to think that a little KINDNESS can change someone's 
life? Something as small as a smile or a kind word can make a sad or de-
pressed person feel good and possibly change their day for the better.  We 
should never assume that we know what another person is dealing with in 
their life. "OUR FIRST JOB IS TO BE KIND".  If we can do that one little 
thing every day we can make our world a softer and kinder place. I am very 
proud of our club for all the good deeds we do to help the less fortunate 
around us as well as our international community suffering from poverty 
and natural disasters.  "THE ULTIMATE KINDNESS IS GIVING SOME-
ONE A SECOND CHANCE"! 

 "Be Kind to Make a Difference."  Stick Your Neck Out with Kindness”, it 
will make you feel good and others, too!  Bobbi Jo 

 

TOGETHER WE DID IT! The “Raise Our Roof  Rummage Sale” was grand! So many donated goods 

it took our volunteers three days to catalog, price and display them. The club netted  $1,300.00 in-

cluding a $100 cash donation from Amie  Kay Tanner.  Kudos to All! 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  Annual Silver Service Tea, Nov. 9. 

GFWC Membership  Year Pins will be awarded. Evening Meeting, Nov. 

17 pins will also be awarded.  Come and congratulate club members for 

their dedicated service. Think Membership, Bring a Friend!  Will be ad-

dressing Holiday Cards, if you have some extra non-religious, bring 

with you. 
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EVENING MEETING , November 17 at 
7 P.M.— Lots to do.  Mark your calen-
dar and Please Attend. 

Want to sponsor a  new member? Please 
contact: Financial Secretary, Eleanore De 
Boo, eleanore.deboo@gmail.com  

Or  253 NW 42nd Way Deerfield Beach, FL 
33442    

Members at the October Evening Meeting put together an additional 20 bags for homeless 
people in Deerfield.  These bags included food, water, and personal care items.  Once again 
we asked Broward Sheriff Officers in Deerfield to keep bags in their patrol cars and give 
them to people, they encounter. 

Crystal Binder attended and provided information on a Petition for tax revenue generated 
from sports betting to supplement Public Education.  Missed her?  She’ll attend the Novem-
ber Day meeting to provide the petition information. 

HOLIDAY PROJECT: We  will  put together Hannukah and Christmas greeting cards at  
November meetings to be distributed to Senior Living places here in Deerfield. 

At our December Evening meeting, 12/22.  Play “Rob your Neighbor” Bring a 
$10-$20  wrapped gift to “steal from you”! 

 

Denise Bogner 

 

 

Dear Members:  It is time again to recognize the dedication of our club members. 

GFWC Membership Year Pins will be awarded at the November Day and Evening 

meetings.  Please attend to show your support and appreciation for members’ con-

tinued service to our club and its mission. 

2021 Membership Pins will be distributed at the November Day & Evening Meetings to  the 

following: 

 

5-year pins for members who joined in 2016:Angela Grasso, Patricia Hyde,  

Connie Kroupa, LyAnn Marie Mannella, Ellyce Miller-Plotkin, Grace Ann Puente 

 

10-year pins for members who joined in 2011: Sally Ann Brinkworth, Sally Cloeren 

 

20-year pins for member who joined in 2001: Kim Cornelius, Judy Kahr,  

Amie Kay Tanner,  Beatrice Williamson. 

 

Congratulations,  Eleanore DeBoo, Membership Chair 
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CLUB HOUSE NEWS from Katy Freitag, 2nd V.P.   

954-421-4700  (Press 1)  

CLUB HOUSE UPDATE 

The Clubhouse is due for a 40 Year Annual Inspection and we are cur-

rently researching a Architect to perform the inspection.  We will keep 

all members apprised of the cost, but it is not a budgeted item.  

CLUB HOUSE RENTALS : 

We are always looking for additional renters so please let your friends 

and family know if they are interested in renting a great little spot for a 

party or meeting.  Please contact me for details. 

November 10, 1 P.M. :  Art Program: Gabriela Gamperl 

Hosted by Ex. Board, Susan Cassnaover & Mary Ann Chicosky.  Art PROGRAM:  Ga-

briela Camperl.  You must let your Phone Tree caller know your are attending.  Thank 

you. 

 

December 11 , 12  Noon, Club Holiday Party at the “FLASH BACK DINER” in Boca Ra-

ton.  It’s a 3-Course Lunch Menu  to choose from and a visit with Mr. & Mrs. Santa,. 

Live piano music will set a festive mood.  Bring a $10-$15 gift to participate 

in an exchange.  Details on Menu and cost will be provided through email or Phone 

Tree callers at a later date .  Warmest regards, Sally Brinkworth, 1st V.P.  

. 

SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS—They have our club 

and your interests at heart. 

Lifetime Member, Carolyn McNamara, Recording Secretary, has 

donated $500.00 to our Educational Endowment Scholarship 

Fund, 2021. Give her a personal thanks when you see her. 

SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS—They have our club 

and your interests at heart. 

CLUB HOUSE UPKEEP: 

We have a cleaning service that does general cleaning once a week, but 

if anyone would like to help with additional cleaning items or landscap-

ing please call me!  Many hands make for lighter work. 
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IMPORTANT DISTRICT 13 NOVEMBER NEWS - TWO INVITATIONS                             

Join Together for 

MEET AND GREET  

SPECIAL GUESTS 

GFWC FLORIDA President Diane Foerster  

GFWC FLORIDA Corresponding Secretary Candice Jackson 

THURSDAY EVENING, NOVEMBER 11, TIME: 6:00 P.M. 

FLASHBACK DINER    4125 SW 64th Ave, Davie, FL 33314 

(Attendees order from Menu) Reservations Contact: GFWC Davie Woman’s Club President 

Aimee Sanchez-Zadak, 954-261-5749 ZADAKAIM@GMAIL.COM  

CALL (Invitation) 

 ANNUAL DISTRICT 13 MEETING, NOVEMBER 12 

6591 ORANGE DRIVE, DAVIE, FL 33314 

9:30 A.M. -12:00 NOON 

HOSTED BY GFWC DAVIE WOMAN’S CLUB & 

GFWC PLANTATION WOMAN’S CLUB  9:30 A.M.: REGESTRATION  

SPECIAL GUESTS 

GFWC FL President Diane Foerster & Corresponding Sec. Candice Jackson   

PRE REGISTERTRATION & $15.00 FEE/pp  Breakfast Snacks & Lunch Box  

District Raffle Baskets to Win 

 CONTACT  

GFWC Davie Woman’s Club President Aimee Sanchez-Zadak, 954-261-5749  

ZADAKAIM@GMAIL.COM  to register and mail ck to 3161 SW116th St. Davie, FL 33330 

DON’T MISS THESE TWO IMPORTANT MEETINGS AND YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO BE WITH   

OTHER DISTRICT CLUBS TO SHARE INFO AND FUN. 

Our District 13 Director for 2022-24 will be elected to office. 

ANY QUESTIONS JUST CALL OR EMAIL ME.  609-742-0549 

Car pool from parking lot 5 pm. Thursday, 11/11 and 8:30 A.M. Friday, 11/1 

DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION IS FRIDAY NOVEMBER 5 

IF YOU CONFIRM RESERVATION YOU ARE OBLIGATED TO  PAY. (Can pay at the door) 

Marti Mc Geary 

DD13 

https://www.tripadvisor.com/Restaurant_Review-g34170-d1791106-Reviews-Flashback_Diner-Davie_Broward_County_Florida.html#MAPVIEW
mailto:ZADAKAIM@GMAIL.COM
mailto:ZADAKAIM@GMAIL.COM
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GFWC SOUTHERN REGION  

CONFERENCE October 22-24, 2021 

Katy Freitag had the pleasure of  at-

tending the GFWC Southern Regional Confer-

ence in Orlando with members from Florida, 

Mississippi, South Carolina, Georgia and Ala-

bama.  Over 250 in attendance looked forward to 

local tours to Disney Springs for shopping or a 

Wine Tour for sipping! A trip back in time al-

lowed members to view Medieval Jousting Tour-

naments and  dress in period costumes. Great 

fun and a great learning experience!  

One of the pivotal takeaways was our need in 

Branding our Clubs better.  Wearing our yellow 

shirts in public, even on non-meeting days is 

always a great way for people to recognize us 

and learn more about us! 

Katy will share more about the Conference in 

the upcoming meetings! 

  OUR BELOVED MOAI ARE  HOME AT LAST! 

WC Lifetime member, philanthropist and local contributor to 

Mounts Botanical Garden in West Palm Beach hosted a recep-

tion on October 27.  Members Sally Cloeren, Debbie Rollo, 

Mickey Rosenkranz, my husband and I attended.  Margaret 

was very generous in her presentation acknowledging our 

club’s participation in the Rapa Nui Project in 2015. The barge 

was upended as it sank to the bottom of the ocean just off the 

Deerfield Fishing Pier. 

Fast forward—2021. Four of our beloved Moai, some 30 ft high rendered by artist, Dennis Mac-

Donald, have been placed in Mounts Botanical Gardens for everyone to see and to learn the his-

tory of Easter Island.  In the near future we can plan a visit to enjoy their majestic beauty.   

 

 

Katy is pictured with Florida President,  

Dianne Foerster. 
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Good day to all ladies, praying all well.  Please, at your convenience , go to Coronavirus 

(Covid-19) Coronavirus (Covid-19) Information (broward.org) for updates. You personal 

doctors and pharmacists will confirm your specific needs and suggest why you may be 

more at risk for infection.  If you are unable to find and need information, please call me 

anytime for help: 954-464 -7734. Stay safe, blessed and healthy.   Kindness & regards, 

Claire Riccardi, Health & Wellness Chair 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 Day  1 P.M. 

Meeting /Art 

Program,  

Silver Service 

Tea/Award 

Pins 

1PM 

10 11 District 13 

Meet & Greet 

6 P.M. 

Flashback Diner 

Davie, FL 

12 District 13 

Annual 

Meeting 

9:30 A.M. 

Davie WC 

Davie, FL 

13 National  

Make a  

Difference  

Day 

14 15 16 17 Evening 7 

P.M.  Award 

Pins 

 

18 19 20 

21 22  23 

Ex. Board 

Meeting 

24 25 

Thanksgiving 

26 Volunteer  

Opportunity to 

Decorate the  

Butler House 

27 

28 29 30     

Katy Freitag dressed for Medieval 

Games in Orlando! GFWC Southern  

Region Convention 

Save the date—Possible 

Volunteer Opportunity 

Gateway Community 

Outreach 

Thanksgiving Special 

Touch Program. 

November 22-24—more 

details to follow! Stay 

tuned!! 

NOVEMBER 2021 

The GFWC Art Competition is in 

February and the projects must 

be done by the end of the year! 

Please work on your favorite 

Art  Project so we have a bunch 

to vote on in the Spring!! Con-

tact Deb Rollo for questions and 

suggestions! 

https://www.broward.org/coronavirus/pages/default.aspx
https://www.broward.org/coronavirus/pages/default.aspx

